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DuPage Water Commission Attends GreenTown 
Conference 

Date: April 26, 2013 

On Thursday, April 25, 2013, DuPage Water Commission Water Preservation 
Group Members Jenessa Rodriguez attended the GreenTown Conference as an 
exhibitor and Terry McGhee presented the details of the Commission’s Water 
Conservation and Protection Program: how it was started, the struggles the 
Commission had to face and the future of the program. 
 
Around 20 informational pamphlets about toilet leaks, lawncare, indoor/outdoor 
water use and a water quiz were handed out; about 20 5-minute shower timers; 
30 rain gauges; and 20 toilet leak detection tablets were distributed.  
 
See below for pictures from the event. 
 

 
Preserving Every Drop and DuPage County Stormwater Management Table 

 
 

 

Preserving Every Drop table and Rain Barrel Display 
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Close-up of Preserving Every Drop Display 

 

Dual-flush Toilet Display 


